
 

Page 1 of 1 

ASX Announcement 
 

12 September 2022 

RESPONSE TO MEDIA REPORTS 
 
The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) notes media attention this morning 
on the yet to be released report from the review of The Star Sydney undertaken by Mr Adam Bell SC 
in accordance with the Casino Control Act 1992.  
 
The Star has not received a copy of the report, is unaware of its contents, but understands the report 
will be released soon. 
 
The Star will make a further statement after the report is received. 
 

 
Authorised by: 
Ben Heap 
Interim Chairman 

For more information contact:  
Financial analysts Christina Katsibouba 

Interim Chief Financial Officer 
Tel: +61 2 9657 7154 

Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: +61 407 145 501 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 

Tel: +61 439 015 292 

 

STARENTERTAINMENTGROUP.COM.AU 
T + 61 7 3228 0000 
THE STAR ENTERTAINMENT GROUP LTD 
ABN 85 149 629 023 
Level 3, 159 William Street, Brisbane QLD 4000  
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